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Watts Remy

From: Dean P. Gisvold <deang@mcewengisvold.com>
Sent: Sunday, March 24, 2019 12:00 PM
To: SENR Exhibits
Cc: Alex Michel; Anna Withington; Barb Christopher; Bob Dobrich; Dean P. Gisvold; Emily 

Schield; James Heuer; Jeff Jones; Jim Barta; John Brennan; Nathan Corser; Nikki 
Johnston; Peter O'Neil; Sean; Stephen Doubleday; Steven Cole; Tiffanie Shakespeare ; 
Tony Greiner

Subject: SB 929

Senator Dembrow and other committee members 
 
I misspoke on SB 929, which in fact involves a new program at the state level.  Although it is 
possible that Irvington commercial structures may have used the Federal Historic Rehab Tax 
Credit program, numerous Irvington properties have benefited from the Special Assessment 
program, which is being renewed in SB 48 for three years.   
 
I support the passage of SB 48, as well as SB 927 and SB 929, as previously indicated, all of 
which will further historic preservation in Oregon. 
 
Many thanks for your consideration. 
 
Dean Gisvold 
2225 NE 15th Ave 
Portland 97212 


